Practices start Saturday for Formentera Choir
Wednesday, 23 October 2019 10:23

The Consell de Formentera education department reports that this Saturday, 26 October,
classes begin for singers in the Formentera Polyphonic Choir. All those interested in joining can
send an email to the island’s School of Music and Dance at escolamusica@conselldeformente
ra.cat.

Classes, offered at no charge, will take place twice a month, 10.00am to 2.00pm, at the School
of Music and Dance. The first session will begin with an introduction from the choir’s new
director, Juan Carlos Ballesteros. The following sessions are set for 9 and 23 November and 14
December.
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